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   To whom it may concern -
I do oppose the proposed Territory Coordinator Legislation.
I do not believe such a person can be qualified for the created role - it is too broad a set of
powers and far to prone to corruption and error. 
I do not see it as accelerating the Territory - but an excellent fall guy when a catastrophic
mistake due to the oversized responsibility is committed.
I appreciate that our Chief Minister is trying to find ways to streamline our N.T. economy
but this legislation is not going to help if it runs roughshod over the very people trying to
operate in an environment that is hostile and facing further challenges by entities coming
onto our leases.
Green lighting projects needs to be taken very very seriously and if there is any potential
risk to our WATER reserves in ANY WAY OR SHAPE possible then the deal should be
off the table.
I reiterate - It is not a one person job.
Kind Regards,
Carina James
Manager -
Cow Creek Station - 
where the groundwater is our life blood and we will fight to the death for it.




